
 

 
 
Dear Friends,  
 
It is hard to believe – we are heading into our third decade of NEW YORK CITY DANCE ALLIANCE!  
Season 21 – here it is! 
 
Our passion, commitment and enthusiasm continue to grow.  We’re coming off our BEST Nationals 
ever.  What a celebration - filled with more great faculty, more special classes, more exciting 
opportunities and millions $$ more in college scholarships.   
 

At NYCDA, the dancer always comes first!  We proudly create a positive, nurturing environment.  
Come experience it all for yourself.  Each year, NYCDA provides more and more incredible 
experiences, opportunities, and professional resources. NYCDA is your investment in the future – for 
yourself, your studio and your dancers. 
   
This website is filled with all the information you’ll need to join us on our 2014-2015 24 city tour.  
Every season it is great to re-unite with old friends and welcome more studios, dance teachers, 
dancers and parents into our NYCDA family.  ‘Family’ truly sums up NYCDA.   
 

We dedicate this new season to YOU… and the incredible legacy you have helped us to create.  I hope 
you’ll make this your big NYC year.  I promise an unforgettable celebration of dance!  
 

See you soon! 

 

All my best, 
 
 
 

Joe Lanteri       
Founder/Executive Director 
NYC Dance Alliance, Inc. 
NYC Dance Alliance Foundation, Inc. 
 


